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To the Editors: 
PUT AN END TO CORRUPTION IN NH
I believe that what Representative Dick Marple writes below is the truth. I am witness, a victim of our Judicial System and have been suffering for several years from judicial abuse. It is time to create new disciplinary committees for both Judges and Attorneys. This Committee must be made up of the people of the state for the people, and should be voted in every two or three years.
I ask all the people of NH to please contact your State Senators and State Representatives and tell them to Vote yes on HB 541 and do your duty to protect NH's citizens from the greed and power that has corrupted our Family Law and Judicial System.
See Representatives article below:
The JCC and Anthony McManus operate as private non-profit combinations and are NOT public servants, nor are they state employees, hence are NOT subject to "right-to-know" or any other statutes. They are paid out of the multi-million $$$ NHBAR slush fund which the legislature can NOT audit as the NHBAR is now a PRIVATE corporation as a result of the unified BAR being given the blessings of the supreme court back in 1970. This clever maneuver was accomplished by a bill which simply changed the NAME of the BAR, not the original charter! It is the clever word game played by the artists of deception. McManus is a co-conspirator in this fraud upon the unknowing taxpayers who subsidize the Private NHBAR with money sanitized by the supreme court in the creative requests for appropriations in its budget. 
Dick Marple
Maurice Chaput

55 Cherry Street

Belmont, NH 03220

603-524-9221

WEBHELPER NOTE:  New Hampshire voters can make a difference by contacting their legislative representatives and insisting that HB541 pass.  It goes to the floor this week!

